
 
On 16th March 2020, the Government of Malaysia has announced
the 14-day Movement Control Order to be implemented
nationwide from 18th to 31st March 2020 to curb the spread of
the Covid-19 infection in Malaysia.
 
All public and private premises will be closed except for
Essential Services.
 
Following from that directive, our office will be closed during
the said period. 
 
However, all our partners and lawyers will continue to work
from home and shall be reachable via e-mails or text messages. 
 
You may also contact us on our personal mobile numbers
should any urgent issues arise which may require immediate
attention.
 
Whilst we continue to provide our services during this
unprecedented period, there will inevitably be some constraints
to meet certain deadlines.
 
We hope that everyone will keep safe, calm and healthy during
this period. We look forward to resuming our services in due
course.
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